KEEP YOUR CULVERTS CLEAR

The culvert under your driveway IS the  property
owner's responsibility. Debris collects throughout the year and
causes significant problems at the first rain. If not cleaned, problems
persist throughout winter storms.

Public Works maintains the drainage along the county-maintained
roads. However, we do not maintain your driveway culvert.

Please, check your culverts and remember to keep them clear and
operational!

Do not place debris or property clean up materials in the right-of-way or
drainage easements.

If you have any additional questions please contact Public Works at
209-754-6401, or email pubworks@co.calaveras.ca.us



